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September 21, 2011

Mr. Jonah Shacknai
]
Dear Mr. Shacknai:

Thank you for your September 19 letter to Attorney General Kamala Harris, who sends
her condolences for your profound loss. On behalf of both the Attorney General and her staff,
we offer our sympathy for the tragedy that is the reason for your correspondence. Your letter
requests an inquiry into the investigation that was conducted by the San Diego Sheriff’s Office.
The California Department of Justice would review a local investigation under very narrow
circumstances. Some of the factors that are considered before committing the state’s scarce
resources include whether a clear conflict of interest exists, whether a local law enforcement
agency has requested assistance, whether local investigative resources have been exhausted, and
whether there are allegations of gross malfeasance by the investigative agency. Based ona
review of your request, we must decline your invitation to review this investigation at this time.

Please accept our sincere condolences for your tragic loss, and feel to contact me if you

have any questions.

Sincerely,

MOA L

DANE R. GILLETTE
Chief Assistant Attorney General

For KAMALA D. HARRIS
Attorney General
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